Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Re: 18 NCAC 07K Requests for Changes - December 2023 RRC

From: Ann Wall <awall@sosnc.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 4:18 PM

To: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; ElImore, Ann M <aelmore@sosnc.gov>
Subject: RE: [External] Re: 18 NCAC 07K Requests for Changes - December 2023 RRC

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Thanks, Brian. We understand and will not object to your request to the RRC that the time for review
of the 07B and 071 rules be extended to the January 2024 meeting.

We will review the follow-up questions as quickly as we can and get back to you early next week.
Thanks for going ahead and letting us know that you will recommend approval.

Regards, Ann

Ann B. Wall

General Counsel

Department of the Secretary of State
awall@sosnc.gov

Phone (919) 814-5310
Fax 919-814-5391

Please be aware that communications with the Secretary of State's office may be public records.

Hi all,

Thanks for the quick responses. | think Rule .0101 and .0201 are good, and I'll recommend approval. | had a follow up on
Rule .0204 and .0206, which are below in red.

Another note—due to the shortened time frame for the December meeting, the volume of rules, and the fact that we’re
down one staff attorney, | am going to have to ask for an extension on the 07B and 071 rules. | will get the requests for
changes out to you as soon as | can, but | just can’t see that we’re going to get them completed by 12/14. Unless
something unforeseen happens, I'm fairly confident we can get these done for the January meeting. Apologies for any
inconvenience this may cause, and thanks for your understanding.



Have a great weekend,
Brian



